
New Hire Announcement Process (NEW!)

• New employee announcement emails should be sent by the supervisor 
through Duck Soup, ideally on the employee's first day. Use this link to 
submit the announcement: Mass email request form

• Below is an example of a recent new hire announcement – this New 
Hire Announcement- Sample.pdf is also in the Onboarding Toolkit.


